
Homeless Housing and Assistance Corporation 

Annual Report on Lobbying Contacts 
For Fiscal Year 2024-25 

In accordance with Public Authorities Law (PAL), HHAC is required to maintain a record of all 
lobbying contacts made and provide a report of any and all lobbying contacts to the Office of the 
State Comptroller (OSC) and the Authorities Budget Office (ABO). 

There were no lobbying contacts to HHAC as defined by PAL during the fiscal year. 
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